
We are the sum of all the people that came before us*

But do you really know
Who do you think you are?

Find out more at the 
2nd Kastellorizian Genealogical Workshop

The Kastellorizian Association of Victoria is please to announce the return of Allan Cresswell, 
renowned Kastellorizian Genealogist who will present a two day seminar and workshop program

Learn how to navigate the Castellorizian Genealogical Pages website and enjoy an “interactive” session, 
Photo and oral history collection

Genealogical book & afternoon tea provided
Further program details refer to Newsletters at

www.kastellorizo.com.au

Saturday 19th & Sunday 20th of March 
250 Dorcas St, South Melbourne

RSVP by 14 March, 2011
Evelyn Salvaris t:0411 464 369  e:  evelynsalvaris@gmail.com

For more details call Evelyn Salvaris t 0411 464 369 * A quote from Meryl Strep

http://www.kastellorizo.com.au/
mailto:evelynsalvaris@gmail.com

